
Footscray Hospital 
Gordon Street 

Footscray VIC 3011 

Tel. +61 3 8345 6666 

 

 

 

29 June 2021 

 

 

 

Dear Valued Supplier,  

 

 

 

I wish to advise that the Minister for Health has approved an amalgamation of Djerriwarrh Health Services 

(DjHS) with Western Health (WH), to be known as Western Health. The amalgamation was approved by the 

Minister and gazetted on 23 June 2021 and is effective as of 1 July 2021.  

 

Confirmation of the order can be found at Special Gazette Number S325 dated 23 June 2021. A link to the 

notice is provided as follows: http://www.gazette.vic.gov.au/gazette/Gazettes2021/GG2021S325.pdf.  

 

The bank account details of DjHS will remain the same with the exception of the account name which will be 

changed to Western Health and will operate under the existing Western Health ABN: 61 166 735 672. 

 

For any services provided under contractual arrangement, these will continue unchanged with the new entity 

until further notice. We will review these arrangements and be in contact in regards to new contractual 

arrangement in the near future where required.  

 

Purchase orders you have received up to 30 June 2021 under the Djerriwarrh Health Services name, remain 

valid and are expected to be fulfilled however all invoices issued from 1 July 2021 must be billed to the Western 

Health name and ABN above. Invoices for goods delivered to Bacchus Marsh or Melton sites should continue 

to be emailed to accountspayable@djhs.org.au and addressed to PO Box 330, Bacchus Marsh.  

 

Should you have any enquiries regarding this notice, please do not hesitate to email our accounts team at: 

FinanceHelp@wh.org.au (Attn: Josh Mumford – Financial Controller) or your regular DjHS/WH contact. 

 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Natasha Toohey 

Acting Chief Executive Officer 
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